
The Convention must continue in effect for five years from

January 1, 1959 and will continue its effect thereafter unless terminated

by either of the two Governments .

Executors and administrators of estates of persons dying on

or after January 1, 1959 that are affected by the Convention may now

make application to the appropriate tax authorities for reassessment

and possible refund .


